Wahiawa General Hospital

MEMO

TO: All Wahiawa General Hospital Employees

FROM: Tammy Kohrer, Chief Nursing Officer

DATE: Thursday, March 26, 2020

RE: Restriction of Visitors to the Acute and Critical Patient Care Units

In alignment with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines, effective Friday, March 27, 2020, we will be restricting all visitor access to our Acute and Critical Patient Care Units.

We are asking the community to avoid visiting patients in these respective units unless absolutely necessary and approved prior to arrival. Even if visitors are healthy and regardless of age they can still be carriers of the virus. Our team will work with those families who have special circumstances, such as a critically ill or injured family member, on a case-by-case basis.

WGH will continue to monitor this evolving global health issue closely; conferring with the local and state health departments, as well as with the CDC. If circumstances change we will adjust accordingly.

Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation.